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The Council of the City of New York

Finance Division

Larian Angelo, Director

Fiscal Impact Statement
Intro. No: 240-A


Committee:
Sanitation and Solid Waste Management


Title: A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of New York, in relation to unlawful posting.



Sponsors:
By Council Member Weprin, Comrie, DeBlasio, Dilan, Gerson, Jackson, McMahon, Nelson, Recchia, Rivera and Sears; also Council Members Boyland, Provenzano and Quinn. 

Summary of Legislation: The proposed legislation would amend subdivision (b) of Section 10-121 to increase penalties for violations of section 10-119 when illegal posting is accomplished by means of piercing a tree. Section 10-121 of the Administrative Code of the City of New York sets forth the civil penalties for violations of section 10-119. Subdivision (b) of section 10-121 currently imposes civil penalties that range from $75 - $150 for the first violation. Subsequent violations within a twelve-month period will have penalties that range from  $150 - $250. Section 10-121 (b) would be amended to provide for an additional civil penalty imposed equal to the amount of the original civil penalty for anyone found to have violated section10-119 by affixing any handbill, poster, notice, sign or advertisement to a tree by means of nailing or piercing a tree.

Effective Date: This local law would take effect ninety days after its enactment 

Fiscal Year In Which Full Fiscal Impact Anticipated: Fiscal 2004


Fiscal Impact Statement:
	
	Effective FY03
	FY Succeeding 

Effective FY03
	Full Fiscal 

Impact FY04

	Revenues (+)
	$0
	$0
	$0

	Expenditures (-)
	$0
	$0
	$0

	Net
	$0
	$0
	$0


Impact on Revenues:  There would be no impact on revenues resulting from the enactment of this legislation.

Impact on Expenditures:  There would be no impact on expenditures resulting from the enactment of this legislation. 

Source of Funds To Cover Estimated Costs:
No funds necessary.

Source of Information:
City Council Finance Division

Estimate Prepared By:
Veronica McNeil, Legislative Finance Analyst





Latonia McKinney, Assistant Director
FIS History:


To be considered by the Committee on January 13, 2003.
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